



Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPOH

West Stoke Road Lavant Chichester West Sussex PO18 OBW

Tel: 01243 527382 Fax: 01243 530677
E-mail: office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk

Friday 20th October 2017

Dear Parents

We have had a fun and industrious half term and the children have certainly deserved their short break.

In preparation for our Learning Journey on the theme of, "Turrets and Tiaras", we have a few points to bring to your attention.

To launch our Journey we would like the children to come to school dressed for the topic on Wednesday 1st November. This means that they could come as a king, queen, princess, prince, knight, jester or even a dragon! We're hoping that everyone will be fired up about our Journey which will produce lots of exciting imaginative writing opportunities.

Later in the first week, we are hoping to build our own castle in school. Therefore, please could you save any large boxes for the construction process and bring them into school from the first day back.

Finally, may we remind you of the children's "take away" task for the next half term which is to create a piece headgear relevant to our Journey. This could be a crown for a king or queen, a tiara, a knight or soldier's helmet, a jester's cap, etc. There are some idea images on the reverse of this letter. Please could the children bring in their headgear for Friday 1st December.

Have a lovely half term and we look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 31^{st} October 9as Monday 30^{th} is an INSET).

Best regards

Mrs J Jenkinson

and

Mrs I Ellliot

Elleth



























